From: Peter Harbourm
To: "planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk™ <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk>

CC:
Date: 24[12/2014 12:08
Subject: Objection to the Local Plan Part  One: Strategic Sites and Policies

Attention Chris Randall and Andrew Maxstead

Following your generous agreement to the submission of comments on the Local Plan later than 19th December, the official deadline, due to my
serious illness, | have struggled with the pain, which has necessitated hefty doses of drugs which render me tired, so eventually | am writing this
in the small hours of the morning of 24 th December and am really only capable of the most rudimentary response.

As | described to Chris last week, | have an extensive background in the area, having lived in Abingdon for 43 years, and worked in the
Abingdon Area as a scientist at Culham laboratory and at the Joint European Torus (the JET Project under Euratom Management) and as an
Associate Lecturer with the Open University, teaching at sites in Abingdon, Oxford, Witney, Aylesbury, Banbury, Newbury, Reading,
Bletchley, Milton Keynes, Henley and High Wycombe.

But now | must write my objections, which will be on important points but in less detail than | would have wished and with very much less in the
way of references than desired. | hope that in the circumstances that my submission will be treated as a valid one. If requested to do so | would
be willing to amplify and/or annotate any part of my submission if it is regarded as insufficiently clear.

My submission is in an accompanying email, submitted at 1200 hours this day.
In that submission | undertook to provide spelling and syntax corrections and corrections of howlers such as text rewriting by the computer, but
not to make any additions, and also to provide a reference of the URL to the eventual YouTube posting of the pictures of the ancient woodland

etc., which will also be posted on the Long Furlong Community Centre website as soon as | learn how to edit my film and post it as stated.
Hopefully that will be ready immediately after Christmas as the footage is complete already.

Yours sincerely

Peter Harbour

And on behalf of Mrs Gunilla Harbour of the same address and phone number
Dr Peter Harbour

43 South Avenue

Abingdon






